
To whom it may concern.  9/15/20 

I would like to recommend that Floridalia Gutierrez and Leticia N. McCreay be allowed to receive the certification 

necessary with Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission.   

Floridalia & Leticia are great contributing members of the community.  They are amazing people and I have

 

personally witnessed the two of them give to the community by volunteering their time to help people pack, move 

and unpack   

I know they will do well in the truck moving business and they will bring honor to the moving industry.

  

  Sincerely 

Chelsi Antonia Traeger 

(509) 521-0173

West Richland, WA. 99353
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Letter of Support 

Utilities and Transportation Commission 

I have known Leticia N. McCreary and Floridalia Gutierrez for an excess of thirty 
years. I am at liberty to state that in all those years they have exemplified integrity, 
honesty and a deep respect for themselves and their community. 

Both individuals have worked in the public sector as business owners and they 
have also been employed for State Government in various divisions under the 
Department of Social and Health Services. 

I am confident that whatever they endeavor to do will be of great value to the 
community as a whole and to individuals in need of their assistance. 

Please consider Leticia N. McCreary and Floridalia Gutierrez worthy of any type 
of certification needed to comply with state regulations.   

  

  

Sincerely, 

Karissa Vancorbach 

2555 Bella Coola Ln. # H-155 

Richland, Wa.  99353 

509 438-6663 

 



Support Letter 

Utilities and Transportation Commission 

This letter is to inform you that I have personally known Leticia N. 
McCreary and Floridaila Gutierrez for over 45 years.  

During this time, I have witnessed their service in the community in 
various roles. 

Some of these include, volunteer work in local churches, 
entrepreneurship in starting and maintaining several businesses, and 
their own personal growth which is demonstrated in their ability to be 
outstanding citizens in our community.   

Both individuals have experience in being excellent servants to 
individuals in need, local businesses, and various State agencies in 
which they flourished. 

I find them to be a great example of how service to individuals can 
affect and improve the entire community as a whole.   

Please grant Leticia N. McCreary and Floridalia Gutierrez   

The certification they are requesting for them to continue to serve our 
community.     

  

Sincerely, 

Linda Brons 

509-308-5617 
5020 Hershey Lane 
West Richland, WA. 99353 
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